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KEY STAGE ONE AND EARLY YEARS NATIVITY 
 

        5th November 2021 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Mrs Selby and I have risk assessed the current COVID situation and the environment 
in school and we are hoping to hold our nativity in the school hall with restrictions in 
place. 

 Adults will be seated on one side of the hall 
 No access into school 
 Access to be via the hall door 
 All windows and doors opened into the hall 
 Masks MUST be worn – no access into school without a mask unless you have 

an exemption card with you 
 Lateral flow test to be taken the morning you will be attending 
 Each family will be allowed two tickets but you must state clearly which 

performance you will be attending – each ticket will be allocated to the 
performance along with your name 

 Limited number of seats for each live performance – first come first served 
basis 

We are asking that you DO NOT attend if – 

 Someone in your household has tested positive 
 You have been identified as a close contact and you are awaiting PCR test result  
 You have had a positive result on a lateral flow test and you are waiting to attend a 

PCR test 
 You have any of the three main symptoms - a cough, loss of taste or smell or a 

temperature 
 Please ensure you take a lateral flow test the morning that you will be attending 

There will be a survey/form on the Parent Portal of School Spider later today – you 
will receive a notification from the School Spider App when it is live.  This needed to 
give permission for your child to be involved in the live performances in the hall to 
families and any recording we make for YouTube (for which there will a time limited 



           

access restriction).  Please answer ALL questions before the end of the day on 
Monday as we need to give parts out on Tuesday.       

If you do not want your child to be in the live performance they will be fully involved 
in the rehearsals and dress rehearsal.  If we have to cancel the live performance due 
to further COVID restrictions being implemented then we will try our upmost to video 
a performance and pop it on a private link on YouTube as we did last year. 

There will be a letter to follow with more details regarding your allocated 
performance timings, tickets and costumes. 

Performances will take place at 9.30 am and 1.30pm on Tuesday 7th December and 
at 9.30 am and 1.30pm on Wednesday 8th December. 

Please ensure that you answer the survey/form and answer the questions as soon as 
possible.  This needs to be done by Tuesday morning next week (especially Year 2 
families as they are our main actors) so we are able to give out parts by the 
end of the day. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask a member of my team or 
myself. 

Kind Regards, 

Kathryn Magiera 

Head Teacher  

 

 


